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October 3rd, 2023 
 

 

Dear families, 

With Fall in full swing the days have become noticeably colder.  Because our playground is not 

sheltered, there is almost always a cool breeze, even on sunny days.  It would be great if students 

could come with a hat and mittens – even in their school bags as a “just in case”.  Sweaters and/or 

jackets are also recommended at this point.   

Please update and sign the Public Schools Branch Student Information Sheet if you haven’t 

already done so. These were in the package sent home on Sept 7th. The fields for computer and 

internet access and your current email address MUST be filled out.  Parents will be getting 

emails on a regular basis, so this information is required.  

 

Please register online for PEI’s Healthy School Lunch Program which will provide all island 

students access to healthy and affordable lunches this school year.  It’s a pay-what-you-can model, 

up to a max of $5.50 per meal.  Nut free, gluten free and dairy free and vegetarian options will be 

available.  To learn more and create your log-in for ordering go to www.peischoolfood.ca  Once you 

register, they will send you a username and password.   

 

Dates to Remember: 

Oct 6th – NED show presentation (see reverse) 

Oct 9th - Thanksgiving (No School) 

Oct 10th - Cross Country Zones (Rain date Oct 12th) 

Oct 13th - Grade 6 Needles 

Oct 18th- Picture Day 

Oct 20th - Earth Rangers Presentation: 1:30-2:30 pm 

Oct 21st- Cross Country Provincial Championship  

Oct 27th - Professional Learning Day (No School) 

Nov 13th – Statutory Holiday (No Classes) 

Nov 16th-17th - PEITF Convention (No Classes) 

Nov 24th - Parent & Teacher Interviews (No Classes) 

 

 

Drop Off Times 

Just a reminder when dropping children off in the mornings that drop off times are between 8:30 

and 8:45. This ensures that children are here for the start of the school day. It can be hard for 

students to settle in when they miss the start of a lesson or activity, and it can be distracting to the 

class when students are arriving late.   

 

Toys 

Just a note that we have some children bringing toys 

to school.  For some students, this can be helpful on 

longer bus rides.  For others, toys can be quite 

distracting.  If students come to school with toys, 

they are encouraged to keep them in their school 

bags unless they are required for a specific activity 

(ie. show and tell).   

 

We ask that trading cards (hockey cards, pokemon 

cards, etc.) not come to school as it is impossible to 

keep track of which cards belong to which students 

in the event of a disagreement. 

 

Thanks 😊 

https://can01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=http%3A%2F%2Fwww.peischoolfood.ca%2F&data=05%7C01%7Cjllynch%40edu.pe.ca%7C25fe687548dd4ea6facb08da8ab3f3cb%7C9872daac4f67480981dd082737f7d78b%7C0%7C0%7C637974803045683156%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000%7C%7C%7C&sdata=5KU7TbiSEpfuMxmv%2FWFB94OhAPMvyTOy%2Baa%2FuP%2FUlGQ%3D&reserved=0


We are excited to be having our very first NED presentation. We firmly believe in NED’s messages 

of Never Give Up, Encourage Others, and Do Your Best – so we are hoping that our students enjoy 

and engage with the creative ways these are shared. 

😊 
 

 
 

 

Yo-yo sales are a “pay it forward” way for NED to fund their programs.  The yo-yos will be 

available for purchase AFTER the presentation (Oct. 10th-13th).  We will have these for sale in 

the office for students wishing to purchase so that we are not placing pressure on families who 

are not purchasing. 


